
Minutes of MC 30 July 2020 @ 10am 

 

1. No apologies – Steve Webb not able to attend but sent detailed report 

 

2. Minutes of 16 July confirmed with no matters arising. 

 

3. M & MP Secretary’s Report was discussed in some detail  

Agreed i) WBU subscription continue to be deferred – next review October 

            ii) Clubs be asked to send list of current Members & to include email addresses 

 

4. Website – report of subgroup – Essentially still a work in progress but main 

recommendation is to develop an APP which could be personalised and would link to 

WebSite. More details for next meeting 

 

5. Selectors: Paul Denning, Paul Gagne, Simon Gottschalk, Jean Hand, Simon Richards. 

First meeting by Zoom planned for early August. Lady Milne and Teltscher Trophy 

might be held later this year, possibly late October. 

 

6. BGB – no movement on previously notified increase to £500 for current year. Paul 

Denning has agreed to continue as our delegate. WBU will assume Chairmanship from 

next April. 

 

7. CEO – only applicant is Ceri Pierce. President, Neville and Paddy to form subgroup to 

write terms of reference for new appointee designate & report to next meeting. 

President to liaise with Ceri. 

 

8. AGM by ZOOM on a Sunday in October (date to be confirmed) @ Noon. 

 

9. AOB – Neville has detailed Covid-19 advice for clubs intending to resume normal play. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


